
Quick Reminders
for former Scotiabank customers  

We take this opportunity to say WELCOME to all former Scotiabank customers. Here are a few reminders 
to make your transition to ECAB a smooth one.

Branches 

Please be advised that the former Scotiabank branch locations at High Street and Woods Mall will remain 

open and fully operational to allow you to conduct your customary banking transactions and service requests.

ATMs

Please continue to use your customary branch and ATMs during the transition period.  We will advise you 

when you can access our full network of branches and ATMs.

Cheques and Cards 

Your Scotiabank branded cheques and cards are still valid and will be honoured. We encourage you to contin-

ue using them to make purchases and payments.

Incoming Wires

DO NOT use Scotiabank incoming wire instructions. Please use the updated incoming wire information which 

can be found in the Customer Service section of our website, www.ecabank.com.

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for regular updates and useful information.

Welcome to the Eastern Caribbean Amalgamated Bank!
Contact Us: 480-1645 | info@ecabank.com | www.ecabank.com | Facebook

Instagram: @ecabantigua


